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Good morning,
 
I reject the suggested change for the boundaries proposal as it removes regional voices from
Parliament. It is important for the regions to keep their voice as they need all the support they
can get to grow strong rather then being weakened
by less representation or the representation
being “watered down” by amalgamation into the city area.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Susanne Levett 
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Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the

lands on which our electoral activities take place.
We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  




